
Town of Tamworth 
Board of Selectmen’s Meeting 

January 12, 2010 
 
 
Members Present   Tom Abugelis, Willie Farnum and John Roberts 
 
Chairman Tom Abugelis called the meeting to order at 5:00PM. 
 
This meeting was to review all the streetlights in Tamworth that the town is billed for, or 
should be. The Board started in Tamworth village and used a list of pole numbers in 
which streetlights are attached. At each pole a group decision was made as to whether the 
light should stay on or be shut off. It was also noted if repairs were needed to the light if 
it was to stay on.  There are 36 lights that made the list to be shut off. (List attached), 
There are six lights that need to be repaired that we intent to leave on. 
 
There were some discoveries also noted: 

1. On Route 113 at the end of Depot Road at pole # 8/212 is not on the outdoor 
lighting-billing list that may be one of the lights that is on a separate bill account 
number 56547141028. Also this light is not working. 

2. On Great Hill Road at pole 72/43 this light may be on a separate bill account 
number 56158780007. 

3. On Main St. pole 7/6 there is no pole or light but the Town is billed for one. 
4. The Board could not find a pole and light to match up with a separate account   
       # 56941711046 location given as Mill Brook Rd that the Town is billed for. 
5.    On Durrell Road, at the recreation building there is a pole 703/4-1 referred to a 
 skating rink that is billed on a separate account # 5626371104.  
 

John Roberts made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:15PM seconded by William 
Farnum, all in favor 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
William Farnum 
 

Approved by Tamworth Board of Selectmen:  1/28/10 
 
 
 
Tom Abugelis   William Farnum  John Roberts 
 

 
 

 


